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GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

GREENVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS II FOR RFB 20-14 DUE 3/25/2020 at 2:00 PM FOR: 
 

 NATURAL GAS DISTRIBUTION CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 
 
 

1. Can you please verify that the bid process will continue as planned with the new COVID 
19 issues? Want to make sure we still are meeting as planned on 3/25. 

 

Answer: 

Due to COVID-19, beginning Wednesday, March 18, our center at the Main Office, 401 South 
Greene Street, Greenville, N.C. 27834 will be closed. 

We are receiving FedEx, UPS, etc. at this location. 

If you are delivering a bid, please call the following numbers to drop off your bid at this location. 

252-551-1533 or 252-752-7166 ex. 2376 or 3001 

There will not be a meeting/opening, however, we will receive bids. 

 

 

 


